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September 6, 2011

To Whom It May Concern,

The bearer of this document is under contract with the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency
(“USEPA”) and is engaged in recovery operations in connection with Hurricane Irene. Their
mission is to assist EPA in collecting household hazardous waste and recovering oil from
flooded basements and accumulations of standing oil on land.

It is requested that you assist EPA contractors by any means within your authority and allow
them unrestricted passage into outside areas which have been adversely impacted by

Hurricane Irene.

Sincerely yours,
@C&w& /(3/)/_4
Paul L. Kahn

Federal On-Scene Coordinator
Response and Prevention Branch



